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Good morning Hugh and Albert
 
Apologies for the delay in coming back on this.  Telstra has no particular concerns with, or comments on, this proposed transaction.
 
Regards
Bill

 

Bill Gallagher
Regulatory Affairs & Legal Services Executive
Sustainability, External Affairs & Legal (SEAL)
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This email may contain confidential information. If I've sent it to you by accident  please delete it immediately.

We work flexibly at Telstra. I m sending this message now because it suits me, but I don t
expect that you will read, respond to or action it outside of regular hours.
 

 

 

 

 




